Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2011 8:57 AM

To: 'Steve Carter’

Subject: RE: Haber Oil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro (Case #RO0000370)
Steven,

Based on our conversation, that a delay would not significantly alter the planned approach at the site, nor would it
significantly delay planned work, I would agree that the revised timeline would be acceptable. My original intent was to
allow a phased approach that would generate additional data that could be incorporated into the SCM before, rather than
after generation of the SCM. However, as you note the difference in due dates was relatively short. Please use this email
as confirmation and acceptance of the revised timeline.

Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Steve Carter [mailto:scarter@stratusinc.net]

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 4:11 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Subject: Haber Oil, 1401 Grand Avenue, San Leandro (Case #R00000370)

Mark: We have had some recent scheduling and personnel issues arise which will prevent Stratus from
submitting the Site Conceptual Model (SCM) by August 26, 2011, as requested in your letter of June 23.
Because of this, we are requesting an extension of the SCM due date, and an extension of the Site and Vicinity
Work Plan that is due September 9, 2011. We propose to submit the SCM and a work plan to address data
gaps identified by the SCM, on September 23, 2011. Please let me know if this schedule change is acceptable.

Stephen J. Carter, P.G.
Stratus Environmental, Inc.

(530) 676-6008 direct
(916) 813-3778 mobile
scarter@stratusinc.net
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